8 March 2005

To Whom It May Concern: 

It is with pleasure that I offer recommendation of Cece Lively through a brief explanation of her strengths and talents. Cece has worked closely with me for the 2004 – 2005 academic year at Baylor University, in the Office of Student Union Programming.  She has assisted and taken on many tasks and responsibilities as a full-time graduate assistant, and has always worked hard to do her best. 

Helping plan and implement details for events bringing thousands of people through the Place2BU programming collaborative, Cece has never been intimidated by the responsibility and commitment needed for major programming. She is skilled in confirming and completing a multitude of necessary steps required for success in the events offered for the student community. Wanting everything she does to be done well, she strives to put in her all, and is always there to help others when she can. It is apparent that her experience as graduate assistant has helped her develop both professionally and personally, developing better communication skills and a deeper understanding of how best to manage the time she has to work on projects. She thinks creatively and outside the box, but has a good grasp on the steps needed to make the creative ideas come to live successfully.
Overall Cece is a wonderful person to work with and know, and has developed good relationships at Baylor University during her two year assistantship. She has proven herself trustworthy, competent, caring, flexible, and true as someone who is always seeking to improve her strengths and weaknesses. She would be an excellent person to work with, and I highly recommend her for hire without reservation. If you have further questions or interest regarding her qualifications, please contact me.
Sincerely,

Amy Reeves
Assistant Director

Student Union Programming

Baylor University

One Bear Place #97063  

Waco, TX 76798-7063

254.710.4919

amy_reeves@baylor.edu
